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Christine A. Reilly
Phone: 202.663.8245
christine.reilly@pillsburylaw.com

November 7, 2014
VIA MYIBFS

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW, TW-A325
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Telesphere Networks Ltd.
FRN: 0015328032
Notice of Surrender of International 214 Authorizations
FCC File No. ITC-214-20050824-00344
FCC File No. ITC-214-20090226-00105

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Telesphere Networks Ltd. (“TNL”), licensee of the above
referenced International 214 Authorizations (the “Authorizations™), this letter is being
submitted to advise the Commission that the TNL voluntarily surrenders the above-
referenced Authorizations. TNL does not provide service to any customers pursuant
to this authorization. Accordingly, it is not required to provide notice of

discontinuance pursuant to Section 63.19 of the Commission’s rules, 47 C.F.R. §
63.19.

Please direct any communications regarding this matter to the undersigned.
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Tristine A, Reill
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